
GREAT NEWS - we asked and our community supported! 
The  $10,000 goal has been met!  

THANK YOU TO ALL THAT DONATED!  

This was the first fundraising initiative since 2018.  The funds raised by DICERA at that 
time (approximately $30k) generously facilitated the purchase and fabrication ($20k) of 
the two newest trucks.  The balance of donations have been invested in professional 
training of our island brigade.  
  
Raising this next $10k is an important milestone for continuing to build out the trucks 
and continue expanding the training efforts.  
  
If you had planned to donate, please feel free to do so; your donation will be used 
efficiently and effectively for other needs to help this community led project. 

THANK YOU TO ALL THAT DONATED.  
THANK YOU TO YOUR 52+ NEIGHBORS THAT HAVE COMPLETED INITIAL 
TRAINING. 

And thank you to DICERA for hosting our 2021 fundraising efforts!  

Best, 
Alan Mizuta  
Randy Stricker 
Mark Wall 
Andy Wood  

please e-mail to learn how you can get involved  
decaturislandinfo@gmail.com  

mailto:decaturislandinfo@gmail.com

